
Exciting Local Joint Health & Safety 
Committee Elections Just Around 

the Corner!

The eagerly anticipated Local Joint Health & Safe-
ty Committee (LJHSC) elections for Gateway East 
Shift 3 are just around the corner, and the antic-

ipation is reaching new heights. With experienced 
LJHSC representatives Basil Joseph and John Ka-
lapurakal in the race for the member position, and a 
thrilling competition among four candidates—Imran, 
Greta, Ronak, and Victor—for the alternate member 
role, these elections are shaping up to be an exciting 
event. It is crucial that we exercise our voting rights 
wisely and actively participate in this important pro-
cess.

Basil Joseph and John Kalapurakal, both seasoned 
LJHSC representatives, have tirelessly worked to en-
hance safety measures on the floor. With their ex-
tensive experience and commitment, they have 
garnered widespread respect and admiration. It is 
evident that either candidate would make a valuable 
addition to the committee, contributing their knowl-
edge and expertise to further improve workplace 
safety.

The race for the alternate member position is equal-
ly captivating, as all four candidates—Imran, Greta, 
Ronak, and Victor—have gained significant support 

from their peers. The enthusiasm surrounding their 
candidacies showcases their potential to make a 
positive impact on safety initiatives. Witnessing the 
outcome of this race will undoubtedly be thrilling, 
as each candidate brings their unique qualities and 
perspectives to the forefront.

The LJHSC elections for Gateway East Shift 3 are 
scheduled to take place on Sunday, July 10, and 
Monday, July 11. The voting will occur upstairs in 
the cafeteria, providing a convenient location for all 
shift members to cast their votes. The voting period 
will run from 2:30 pm to 10:30 pm on both days, al-
lowing ample time for every eligible voter to partici-
pate.

Despite requests from the floor to schedule the 
elections on Monday or Tuesday, the local commit-
tee has decided to maintain the original dates. We 
understand that this may present challenges for 
some individuals, particularly casual workers. It is 
unfortunate that casual workers will have only one 
day to vote, contingent on whether they receive a 
work call on Monday.

Nevertheless, we encourage all eligible voters, in-
cluding the members of Gateway East Shift 3, to 
make the most of the available voting period. Your 
participation in the LJHSC elections is crucial for 
shaping the future of safety in your work environ-
ment. Take the time to carefully consider the quali-
fications, visions, and dedication of each candidate 
before casting your vote.

Mark your calendars and head to the cafeteria up-
stairs between 2:30 pm and 10:30 pm on July 10 and 
11. Let your voice be heard during the LJHSC elec-
tions for Gateway East Shift 3. By doing so, you will 
play an active role in creating a safer and healthier 
workplace for everyone.

Your vote matters, so use it wisely!
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